
Questions and Answers for I-15 and Cajalco Rd. Excess Land 

 

 Completion date for road construction? Estimated completion is October 

2019 https://www.coronaca.gov/government/departments-

divisions/public-works/construction-projects/i-15-cajalco-interchange 

 

 Can there be a right in right out along Cajalco Road? Contact the City of 

Corona Department of Public Works at 951-736-2266 and Caltrans District 8 

at 909-383-4631. Currently, the parcel does not have access from Cajalco 

Road as Caltrans has access control, as shown in the attached exhibit. 

Additionally, RCTC is working with the City of Corona and neighboring 

developer on an access easement connecting the property to the extension 

of Bedford Canyon Road. 

 

 Can title provide plotted utility easements? The current title report is over 

a year old which requires a new PTR for the title company to prepare 

plotted easements. Given the timeframe, plotted easements will not be 

provided at this time.  
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